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ON THE ROAD  with OLLI
     By  Barry Bosscher
On December 1st of 2023,  20 OLLI members and 

friends sought their fortunes with a visit to Sony Studios 
to see the taping of Wheel of Fortune.  Prior to the show 
we stopped at the famed Farmers Market for lunch.  We 
were offered a variety of food options by our tour guide, 
Alan,  from Good Times Travel.  We came back to the 
bus and talked about where we had eaten. None were 
disappointed. We then proceeded to Sony Studios.  On 
the way Alan regaled us with fun facts and stories about 
Pat Sajak and Vanna White and the history of Wheel of 
Fortune. 

Audiences typically see the taping of two shows but 
we were treated to three shows as they were preparing 
for a break for the holidays.  Prior to the shows, 
Vanna came out to greet the audience and answer 
questions.  Making this trip special is that this 
is Pat’s last season as host of the show, 
marking the end of 43 years as host.

We look forward to our 
next outing and encourage 
you to join us. Watch for 
announcements in the 
newsletters or contact the 
OLLI office for information. 


